
RETURN TO SCHOOL   
 
Below is a basic guide to some of the key practical considerations for the return to school. These 
plans are the same as in the autumn term, so they should be familiar to the children. 
 

Area Key Points to Note 

Uniform and 
equipment 

 Uniform should be worn and does not need to be cleaned any more 
regularly than normal. Please ensure it is labelled clearly with your 
child’s name. 

 Children should only bring in essential items each day. This includes 
bags, coats, lunch boxes and stationery 

Times of day  Children can arrive between 8.40am and 9.00am. Please make use of 
the full window of time to avoid us having to put staggered entry times 
in place. 

Drop-off and 
pick-up  

 Classes will have their own entry and exit points as below; 
 

Nursery: Access via the veranda 
Robins: Access via the gate at the end of the veranda. 
Hedgehogs: Their own external door 
Squirrels: Their own external door 
Rabbits: Their own external door 
Foxes: Door outside Foxes classroom 
Badgers: Girls changing room external door 
Otters: Rainbow Room 
Deer: Their own external door 
Owls: Their own external door 
Eagles: Their own external door 

 
 

 Please wear a face covering on site, ensure social distancing protocols 
are followed and do not congregate on the site or at the gates 

Behaviour & 
conduct 

 The Covid-19 behaviour contract that has been implemented since 
June and is still in place. It is the expectation that all children adhere to 
this and they will be reminded of it in the first week back. 

Lunches  There will be a full menu of lunch options from our catering company, 
Aspens. The first week back will be week 3 of the menu. You can find a 
copy of the menu on the website and it has also been emailed out. 

 Lunches will be staggered as before. 

Playtime  Break times will be staggered as previously. 

Collective 
worship 

 Regular Zoom based collective worship will take place, including 
Church-led worship on Thursdays. 

Meetings  It will not be possible to pop for a quick word with your child’s teacher. 
Meetings can be arranged, but will normally have to be conducted by 
phone or Zoom. There will be parents’ evenings after Easter, more 
details to follow. 

Breakfast and 
After School 
Club 

 Details of breakfast and after school arrangements have been sent out 
separately. 

 


